
 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Tuesday 11th February 2025 

 

Year 6 Day Trip to London 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

I am writing to provide you with an exciting update on our upcoming day trips to London in the summer 

term and kindly ask that you confirm if your child wishes to attend this trip.  

 

There will be three separate dates with Class 21 visiting on Tuesday 3rd June, Class 22 visiting on 

Thursday 5th June, and Class 24 visiting on Tuesday 17th June. To support with the number of staff 

needed and the cost, the trip is run over three days, which means that Mrs Tickle’s class with her 

being the Year 6 Year Group Lead, will be shared across the three dates. Mrs Tickle will therefore be 

attending all three trips. For Class 23, friendships will be considered carefully so please do not worry 

as we will ensure your child has several friends to enjoy the day with.  

 

The day trip will include the children’s return transport from Warrington Bank Quay to London Euston 

via the train, transport whilst in London via the tube, a visit to the Tower of London including visiting 

the Crown Jewels, a boat trip along the River Thames and an evening meal. This is a great opportunity 

for children to visit the capital city and see the sights, such as Buckingham Place, the Houses of 

Parliament and Trafalgar square. I can now confirm that the cost of this trip will be £75 per child, and 

deposit is to be paid online via Parentmail.  

 

If you wish for your child to attend this day trip to London, we kindly ask that you complete the 
electronic permission slip and pay a £10 non-refundable deposit by Friday 14th February. We 
apologise for the short notice with this in asking for your commitment to this day trip, however as train 
quotes are only valid for a set number of days, we are keen to get this booked before the half term 
holiday.  Should you need any support with the short notice of the deposit payment, please speak to 
the office staff who will be happy to help. 
By returning the slip and deposit, you are committing to accepting a place for your child and making 
full payment by Monday 12th May 2025. This residential is classed as an optional extra, part of which 
is outside of school hours; therefore, school will require full payment for this trip.  
 
If your child requires any medication whilst on the trip, please complete our ‘Administered 
Medication Form’ which is available from the school office and bring it in 2 weeks prior to the date of 
the trip. Further information and final details of the trip will be shared closer to the date, however, 
please do feel free to contact us if you have any questions.  
 

If you have any further questions, please contact me via h.hackett@cvps.omegamat.co.uk or contact 

your child’s class teacher.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Hannah Hackett 

Assistant Headteacher 

mailto:h.hackett@cvps.omegamat.co.uk
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London Year 6 2025 
 
 
 
 
Please complete the following link to give your permission for your child to attend this trip. 
 
https://forms.office.com/e/xeVgd4hEJw 
 
  
I understand that full payment of £75 for the trip must be made by 12th May 2025. 
Any parent entitled to Pupil Premium will have the cost of this trip covered by school and will only 
need to complete the permission link provided. 
 
 
 
 


